Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 362 Maeve Hearns

From:

Sent: 27 August 2015 08:37

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging
project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay. | am an all year round swimmer and can see
the disturbance that is caused by even big Liners. Please please please do the right thing and DO NOT FOUL our

bay. IGNORANCE IS NOT BLISS.
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